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The School of English and Liberal Studies, in collaboration with the Seneca Student

Federation has presented our students with the Gratitude Challenge. 

Our students have accepted the challenge to express what gratitude means to them and

share their Seneca experiences. You can see a small sample of how they are sharing their

thanks here.

Please support their challenge with a donation. All funds support the Campaign for Students

Endowed Bursary and we are grateful for any donation amount.

Donations over $20 will automatically receive a charitable tax receipt. Support their

challenge here
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